
Faithful to the Hurting -
Remaining true to Jesus' Heart



A recent poll found that 50% of
Canadians reported worsening
mental health since the
pandemic began with many
feeling worried (44%) and
anxious (41%).
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42% of Canadians were unsure
whether they would socialize
with a friend who has a mental
illness.
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All of us will experience hurt,
suffering and pain



We are all hurting. Just as to love
is human, to hurt, to suffer is

being part of human too.



All of us are in need of help



All of us need support if we are
not to succumb to despair and
also to prevent that hurt from

being passed on to generations
to come, because "Hurt people,

Hurt People"



The good news is, this is the
reason why Jesus came to this

world, so that we can experience
a life filled with Joy, life filled with
peace, and a life of freedom from

our hurts, our past, and our
hang-ups. 



Not because we will be void of all
hurts and suffering but only

because of God's grace and His
presence in our lives.



Jesus invites us, the church, His
body, to be part of his mission to

help the hurting.



We are not left helpless and
alone in our suffering



“The Cross is the only way for
human nature to come to God. It
is the path in which Christ
walked Himself; the path which
he opened for us; the path in
which we too walk; the path in
which alone we can lead others." 

A N D R E W  M U R R A Y



We are called to remain faithful
even in our suffering



Pain and suffering was part of
God's Plan



Our suffering and our pain help
us to become like Christ and

propel us to be Christ-like and
reach out and do the same in

the lives of people who are
within our radius of influence.



It is important to remember that
our understanding is limited and

God's understanding has no
limit hence it is important that

we Trust God without leaning on
our own understanding.



If you feel troubled and don't
understand yourself, remember
that God understands. Trusting

God helps us to get to know him
and his ways, as we get to know
him, we get to know ourselves.
Our true selves, this is a huge

step towards healing.  



So how does Trust work when
you are going through a

challenging time?



Trust overcomes Fear
Trust overcomes depression

Trust overcomes Hate
Trust believes
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We are all called to be faithful 
to the hurting



Just as God wants us to remain
faithful in our times of hardship

and suffering, God calls us to
remain faithful in supporting

those who are going through a
challenging season in their lives.  



To live is to have a responsibility.
A responsibility to love my

neighbor just as Jesus has loved
us.   



Being faithful to God means we
are loyal, unwavering and

reliable to fulfill our calling
regardless of our circumstances. 



Because we know that this life
we live here is not about us but
is about living to fulfill the plan

and purposes of God. 



The Spirit of the Lord is on me,
because he has anointed me to
proclaim good news to the poor.
He has sent me to proclaim
freedom for the prisoners and
recovery of sight for the blind, to
set the oppressed free, to proclaim
the year of the Lord's favor.

L U K E  4 : 1 8 - 1 9



As you sent me into the world, so
I have sent them into the world

J O H N  1 7 : 1 8



We are all called to be faithful.
Those who are going through
suffering to be faithful in their
suffering, by standing firm in

their faith and reaching out for
help, and those who have

overcome challenges to be
faithful to those who are hurting.  



Everyone hurts. The question
comes down to whether we
would remain faithful to God
both in our suffering and in

reaching out to those who are
going through hurt 

and suffering?  



Blessed be the God and Father
of our Lord Jesus Christ, the
Father of mercies and God of all
comfort, who comforts us in all
our affliction so that we will be
able to comfort those who are in
any affliction with the comfort 

2  C O R I N T H I A N S  1 : 3 - 7



with which we ourselves are
comforted by God. For just as
the sufferings of Christ are ours
in abundance, so also our
comfort is abundant through
Christ.

2  C O R I N T H I A N S  1 : 3 - 7



When we are faithful to respond
to those who are hurting

through; Prayer, Practical help,
Words of encouragement,

Peaceful presence, Hospitality,
Gifts of Service, sharing of our

Resources, and respond to Jesus



as he directs us to help others,
they will see and experience

Jesus in us and praise Him for
the help they have received. This

is the call for everyone.  



Will you prayerfully seek God as
to whom you may reach out this
week? Or give some thought as

to how might doing good to
others in the midst of your

suffering help you change your
focus?  


